
Trinity Term 2020 

 

Tutorial and Other Arrangements for Chinese 

 

All students 
 

Timetables and other information for all years are on the Centre for Teaching 

Chinese as a Foreign Language website (www.ctcfl.ox.ac.uk/), under “Student 

Diary”. 

 

The Consultative meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday of 7th Week (9th June) at 

12.30 p.m.  Anyone with items of business should notify Professor Hillenbrand one 

week in advance. 

 

 

 

Fourth year 

 

Revision classes:  

1. Professor Meyer will hold Zhuangzi revision classes on Thursdays at 11am-

12pm. Professor Meyer will contact you regarding arrangements for 

Philosophy revision classes.   

2. Dr Falato will hold Shiji revision classes as scheduled on www.ctcfl.ox.ac.uk. 

3. Modern China revision classes: Professor Harrison and Professor Hillenbrand 

will contact you with arrangements. 

4. Professor Harrison, Professor Hillenbrand, Dr Mittelstaedt, Professor Tan, Dr 

Theaker, and Professor Vainker will be in contact to arrange revision sessions 

for options work. 

 

Third year 

 

Modern China tutorials  

 

Professor Harrison and Professor Hillenbrand will contact you with arrangements. 

 

Extended Essay (for those taking options) 

 

There will be an induction for the extended essay on Tuesday of 1st week (28th April) 

at 11am, which will take the form of a pre-recorded talk by Professor Harrison, 

followed by another pre-recorded talk how to use the digital resources library, 

presented by Mamtimyn Sunuodula. Students taking an option must attend, but this 

session is also recommended for all third-year students as it provides very helpful 

guidance on dissertation-writing. 

 

 



 

Dissertation Preparation 

 

All third-year students should submit a one-page outline of their proposed dissertation 

topic by Tuesday of  5th week (26th May) to the faculty member mostly likely to 

supervise it. If you are unsure of who your prospective supervisor might be, please 

contact Professor Hillenbrand for suggestions. 

 

Text Options: Please see timetable and/or contact the relevant tutor. 

 

First Year 

 

The Year Abroad training will take place remotely on Friday of 3rd week (15th May). 

You will receive information and an invitation to attend directly from the OI. 
 

Please note that this is a *mandatory* training session and your supervisors will only 

be able to approve your travel insurance applications and risk assessments if you have 

attended this session. 

 

There will be a final Beida briefing meeting on Monday of 5th week (25th May) at 1 

pm. This will take place on Teams and will be delivered by Mr Kan. 

 

 

History and Civilization tutorials 

 

Dr Mittelstaedt and Kate Costello will contact you with arrangements. 

 

The lecture timetable is available at www.ctcfl.ox.ac.uk.  
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